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NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE PURCHASERS 7/28/2021 

 

  

As of July 28, 2021, the Coos Bay District requires all Federal employees, onsite contractors, and 

visitors, regardless of vaccination status, to wear a mask inside of Federal buildings.  Please be 

aware of this requirement when visiting the Coos Bay District office to obtain timber sale contract 

prospectus documents or keys for access to the Beaver Creek 13 and Vesa’s Lead timber sale areas. 

This requirement is consistent with Executive Order 13991 on Protecting the Federal Workforce and 

Requiring Mask-Wearing, which charged Federal agencies to “require compliance with Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) guidelines with respect to wearing masks” and OMB 

guidance memoranda M-21-15 (January 24, 2021) and M-21-25 (June 10, 2021), and CDC updated 

guidance on Interim Public Health Recommendations for Fully Vaccinated People published July 

27, 2021. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Matthew Bailey, Forest Coordinator, at (541) 756-0100. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


